PUBLIC NOTICE

9/24/2024

To Whom It May Concern:
RE: Public / Private Property Access for Field Investigations

The City of Geneva is performing a storm water master study to identify and evaluate storm water issues
throughout the city. Storm water issues under evaluation include but are not limited to chronic surface
flooding, erosion and aging infrastructure. The results of the evaluation will be utilized by the city to
develop future solutions. The project is being performed by CT Consultants as the prime consultant with
Joe Pavlick as the Project Manager.

Field investigations are important to better understand the storm water system. These investigations may
require private and public property access in order to access stream channels, manholes or other assets.
Per ORC Section 715.40, 41, 47, the City has the right to access such property within the municipal
corporation for these purposes.

Any questions or feedback regarding the project may be directed to Joe Pavlick, P.E. by calling 216-430-
8502 or emailing Jpavlick@ctconsultants.com

Sincerely,

Joseph J. Varckette
City Manager

44 North Forest St. Geneva, Ohio 44041 (440) 466-4675
www.genevaohio.gov



